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Antonio Guterres
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

24 July 2017
Dear Mr Secretary-General,

| am writing to confirm that Pure Planet Ltd is absolutely committed to the UN Global
Compact and it's ten principles regarding: human rights; freedom of labour; the environment
and anti-corruption.

We are committed to making these principles part of the culture of our newly-launched
business - a renewable energy supply company for the British market. We also commit to
advancing, in what ways we can, the Sustainable Development Goals. Of particular interest to
us are 7. ‘affordable and clean energy’, 12. ‘responsible consumption and production’, and 13.
‘climate change’, and we pledge to engage actively in practices and projects that will
strengthen and further these goals. We will be, at all times, transparent and open to the public
on our commitment and actions.

We commit to report on the progress of the above within one year of joining the Global
Compact, and annually thereafter according to the Global Compact policy. This statement will
include:
- a letter from the CEO expressing continued support for the Global Compact and
renewing ongoing commitment to the principles;
- adescription of practical actions or projects that the company has undertaken in each
of the four key areas;
- an honest measurement of the outcome, success, and degree to which targets to
further the goals and SDG's were met in the previous year.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Ralston
CEO & Co-founder
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